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To: All Section Leader and Assistant Section Leaders
CC: Members of the District Team and District Executive 

Wednesday, 1 May 2013
Dear All, 

Elections for Members of the District Executive
Each year at the District AGM (This year the 4th July) a new District Executive is formed. The District Executive is formed of: 

Ex-officio members: The District Chair, Secretary, Treasurer, District Commissioner and Explorer Scout Commissioner. 

Nominated members: People nominated by the District Commissioner

Elected members: Elected representatives from the District Scout Council 

In previous years we have not held open elections for the ‘elected member’ positions, and feel that we have therefore limited the number of people that have got involved. We are keen to rectify this and ensure that the District Executive is representative of the whole District. As a result, this year we will be inviting each section to put forward one name to join the District Executive – these people will be nominated formally at the District AGM and voted onto the District Executive for a one year term. As a trustee, the leaders will be well placed to help shape the future of Lonsdale District, 
I have asked the Assistant District Commissioners and District Explorer Scout Administrator to facilitate a nominations process, where nominations are sent to them in advance of the next section leader meeting for Beavers, Cubs, Scouts and Explorers. These nominations will be considered at the next section leader meeting and one name will need to be approved by the section to go forward to the District AGM. 

Should you have any questions then please feel free to get in touch. 

With Best Wishes,

Pat
Pat Griffin
District Commissioner
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